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   DEPARTMENT OF MARYLAND VFW AUXILIARY 
 

                                                 March 2024                                                         

 

Reporting of Deceased Auxiliary Members   
 

In preparation for our State Convention and to ensure 

member names are included in the Memorial Program. The 

name of deceased Auxiliary members should be provided 

to me by 4/1/2024. There will be no exceptions. 
 
 

Announcements to Chaplain Mailbox 

I encourage Chaplains to take a minute and make sure you 

include all information in your announcement when you send 

them to me.  

 

Also, when replying to an email I’ve sent, please email me 

directly at vfwauxmdchaplain@gmail.com if you have 

something to reply about; do not reply to all, this makes it very 

confusing for everyone. 

 

Report Form   

At the top of the Form.  Include: Total # Volunteers, # Hours, 

Mileage Only, and Total Value of Report (which includes the 

cost of cards and postage). 

        

 Chaplain 

Nancy Shenk 
2023-2024 Department VFW Auxiliary Chaplain 
2972 Turkey Point Road, North East, MD  21901 
Phone:  443-877-8911 
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